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I am sorry if my last letter was unclear. I understood that you were requesting two meetings. 

The first with Mr Piper, The Director of Nursing and myself. The second with myself to discuss 

your complaint against the practice. It is for this second meeting that I have requested the 

provision by the PCT of a conciliator. 

Yours sincerely 

O 

cc to Mr I Piper, Chief executive of Fareham and Gosport PCT, Fareham Reach. 


